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27 November 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Please find enclosed some raffle tickets. These are for the Christmas Fayre raffle.  You are welcome to sell 
these to family, friends and neighbours. More books are available from reception should you need them. 
 
We will also be selling more on the day of the Christmas Fayre - Friday 13 December. 
 
(SHOULD YOU NOT REQUIRE THE ENCLOSED RAFFLE TICKETS, PLEASE RETURN THESE TO THE RECEPTION 
AREA OF THE SCHOOL WHERE THERE IS A BOX TO POP THESE INTO. WE CAN RE-USE THESE FOR OTHERS 
TO SELL) 
 
Tickets are just £1 each or £5 for a book.  
 
❖ 1st Prize: 4 Tickets to Paultons Park 
❖ 2nd Prize: Christmas Celebration Hamper  
❖ 3rd Prize: £100 Cash 
 
Many other prizes up for grabs including: 
 
❖ Mini Town Vouchers 
❖ Village Bakery Vouchers 
❖ Haircut Vouchers for Widley Barbers 
❖ Gift Voucher for Tammy’s Nails 
❖ Blue Reef Aquarium tickets 
❖ Vouchers for Scruffs Dog Groomers 
 
And so much more! 
                                     
Please ensure that ticket stubs are completed fully and returned to the school by Thursday 12 December 
along with the money in the envelopes provided.  
 
The raffle will be drawn at the Christmas Fayre on Friday 13 December at 3.30pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Lorraine 

 
Lorraine Blackburn 
Chair of the PTFA 
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